
 

 

This Week at the ASC 

 

15 – 19 October 2007 
 

NEWS 

The ASC welcomes Prof. Marek Olechowski from Warsaw University and 

Prof. Alberto Saa from the University of Sao Paulo. Prof. Olechowski will 

be visiting the ASC for the period October 1 – December 31. Prof. Saa will 

be visiting the ASC for the period October 16 – November 5. Their office is 

located on the third floor, room 323, Theresienstr. 37. 
 

 

Thursday, 18.10.07 

Fields and Strings 

16:15 h 

Room 348/349 

Theresienstr. 37 / III 

G. Bonelli 

University of Trieste 

TBA 

 

 

 


